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               Thursday 11th June 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

I know how hard the last 11 weeks have been for you all because I am a Mum.

Our philosophy here at Brinsworth Howarth is support and I wish for you to know that we are here for you and for your children. You may feel that your child or children have handled the Covid -19 without any problems or concerns. Some children may have struggled or you yourself have struggled. I have been informed of this helpline and it comes fully recommended by Rotherham School Improvement Service. I have attached a leaflet informing you of the support which Young minds offers. If you have any concerns regarding your child or children’s behaviour then please ring. 

YoungMinds Parents Helpline
· Our Parents Helpline is available to offer advice to parents and carers worried about a child or young person under 25.

· Our trained advisers are here to give you help and advice, whatever the question.

· Call for free on 0808 802 5544 from Mon-Fri, 9:30am - 4pm.

You are in my thoughts and I can’t wait for all children to be back to school.

Kind Regards

Mrs Crawford
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